
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 10, Report No. 33, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was adopted, as 
amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013, as follows, and the recommendation 
made public: 
 
By receiving Confidential Communication C20 , from Mr. Altaf Stationwala, dated June 24, 2013. 
 
 
 
10 PROPERTY MATTER 
 NORTHWEST QUADRANT 
 JANE STREET AND MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE 
 WARD 1 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the street/block pattern for the Precinct Plan provide for the parcel for Mackenzie 

Vaughan Hospital to be comprised of 40 gross acres (Hospital Lands), such area 
calculated on the basis of gross acreage which includes services, stormwater facilities 
and one-half of the public streets allowances under Vaughan’s jurisdiction; and 

 
2) That in respect of the Council endorsed opportunity to provide for up to 10 gross acres for 

redevelopment/regeneration of the Mackenzie Vaughan Hospital, the street/block pattern 
for the Precinct Plan provide for the potential separation of such lands from the Hospital 
Lands by a public street, resulting in a parcel not contiguous to the Hospital lands. 

 
 
 


